
 

HEATHER GARTH PRIMARY ACADEMY 

  
Dear Parent/Carer                                                                                13 September 2023 

       

YEARS 3 & 4 FUN CROSS-COUNTRY EVENT, LACEWOOD PRIMARY, WEDNESDAY 20 SEPTEMBER 2023 

 

We have arranged for years 3 & 4 to attend the above event on Wednesday 20 September 2023 at 

Lacewood Primary.  The event will take place during the school day from 1.30 pm to 2.30 pm.    

 

The children will be supervised by Miss Walker/Mrs Freebrough (year 3) and Mrs Little/Miss Bainbridge (year 

4), who will accompany the children from Heather Garth Academy to Lacewood Primary and back again.  

Unfortunately, on this occasion parents/carers are not allowed to attend.  It is not a problem if your child 

does not wish to take part in this fun activity, please just tick the box on the slip below and return. 

Your child will need to come to school in their school uniform but will require the following: - 

 

PE Kit including a jumper. 
Trainers (Your child MUST have trainers to take part in the event.) 
A waterproof coat 
A water bottle 
 

Please complete the permission slip below together with the attached consent form and return to school no 

later than Monday 18 September 2023. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Miss Walker & Mrs Little  

Year 3 & 4 Teachers 

 

 

YEARS 3 & 4 FUN CROSS-COUNTRY EVENT, LACEWOOD PRIMARY, WEDNESDAY 20 SEPTEMBER 2023 

 

Child’s name _____________________________________Year ________ 

 

My child would like to attend 

 

My child would not like to attend   

 

I give my permission for Heather Garth members of staff to supervise my child from Heather Garth Primary 

Academy to Lacewood Primary and back  

 

Signed ______________________________  Name ________________________ Date _____________ 

 

 

 

 


